

Doug Epperhart
President

Dean Pentcheff
Vice President

Sheryl Akerblom
Treasurer

1840 S Gaffey St., Box 34 ● San Pedro, CA 90731 ● (310) 918-8650 cspnclive@gmail.com

August 15, 2023

councilmember.mcosker@lacity.org deanne.dedmon@lacity.org cathie.santodomingo@lacity.org

Sent Via Email

Re: Motion opposing any use of Coastguard Building as a residence.

The Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board adopted the following resolution at its December 16, 2019 Board and Stakeholder Meeting:

Motion opposing any use of Coastguard Building as a residence.

## **Coastline and Parks Committee**

Resolved, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council strongly opposes use of the Coastguard building as a primary residence for any city employee, even on a temporary basis.

Sincerely,

Doug Epperhart, President

Douglas Epperhart

On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board